
Ending Homelessness Committee 
Minutes of 1/7/2009 meeting 

Nashua City Hall 
 

 
Present at the meeting were:  Bob Mack, Wendy Furnari, Eileen Brady, Katie Merrill, & 
Carlos Salamanca (limited attendance due bad weather conditions – GNCOC meeting 
had been cancelled). 
 
The meeting began at 9:00. Review of minutes from the 12/3/08 meeting; minutes 
approved. 
 
General discussion regarding plan action items and homeless issues. 
 
Discussed having additional reports from some of the meetings that GNCOC members 
participate in throughout the state, such as the shelter providers meeting, NH Coalition to 
End Homelessness, and NH Housing Forum.   
 
Discussion regarding Revolving Loan Fund.  The RLF Cmte met and discussed current 
economic situation.  This may not be the best time for this program.  However, discussion 
took place about using the fund for park rents for mobile homes, as this will still allow for 
a lien to be placed on properties.  This may be a more feasible use for this fund in the 
current market. 
 
Discussed LLD relationships.  Wendy F. has contacted a local property management 
company and they have agreed to join us for discussion.  Most likely for the next EHC.   
 
 
Minutes prepared by Bob Mack 


